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NEWSLETTER
Week of November 8, 2021

Dr. Stephen Ferraro Phone: (201) 994-1830
Principal

Ms. Garcia and Ms. Husti

Our Pre-K classes are very happy, and busy working on
our November themes.
We are learning and
singing about our families,
Thanksgiving, Veterans
Day, and fall. The children
continue to learn the
letters, Ee and Ff, and

work on activities, books, and projects related to the alphabet
letters. The children enjoyed the Halloween parade/parties, and we thank our Class Moms
for all of their help, and all of you for the treats, cooperation, and support. We thank all of
you also for coming in/or meeting with us virtually for conferences. It is so great to have
such wonderful parents who care about helping their children learn and grow successfully!
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Ms. Manzetti

Happy Turkey Month! Room 107 is gearing up for
Thanksgiving by learning all about the parts of a turkey, and
its life cycle. We are also working on counting to 10 using
numbers, words, and other fun ways to represent numbers,
such as tally marks, dots, and 10 frames.

Ms. Lane and Ms. Sinclair

The Kindergarten students continue to shine like
stars! In ELA we continue to work on recognizing
letters, letter sounds, and sight words. We are
becoming readers in
Kindergarten! We
began reading books on
Raz-Kids, and in small
groups! We have also
been working hard each

day on our handwriting. In Math, we began our new unit on
greater than and less than. Students continue to learn through
centers, where they practice taking turns, sharing, and
collaborating with their peers. November has been a fun
month. We are doing different Thanksgiving activities, such as
disguising a turkey, and sharing things we are thankful for!
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Mrs. Bush

November is here! We have
been learning all about turkeys
this month! We are also
learning about being thankful for
what we have, and who we
have in our lives. In Math, we
are practicing counting objects
up to 10, and sequencing
numbers. We are able to name
all the delicious Thanksgiving

foods we eat as well! Last month we went to 1 Gym 4 All and
had a blast. We are so excited
to go again this month as well!
Happy Thanksgiving!

Mrs. Capazzi

Mrs. Capazzi's students continue to be hard at work! They
continue to practice letter and sound recognition, and how to
formulate the letters
correctly. They recently
learned about rhyming
words. In Math, the
students are practicing
comparing numbers, and
classifying and counting
data. Students enjoyed
learning all about the first
Thanksgiving, and
sharing with the class
what they are thankful for! Please remember to read with your
child each night.
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Ms. Gorgone and Mrs. Olivieri

The Second Grade classes had a blast on
Halloween! We finished our spidery week,
and practiced all our Halloween words for
Spelling.

Science has focused on weather. We
learned about clouds, types of weather, and
tools used to measure different weather. We
went on a few walks to look at the clouds
and see what types of clouds we could see,
cumulus, stratus, or cirrus.

Our focus in Math has been on adding two digit numbers. We have practiced using a
number line, a hundreds chart, and manipulatives. Please be sure to practice Math facts at
home every night.

While reading, please talk with your child
about the characters in the story. Ask how
the characters may change from the
beginning to the end of the story. Discuss
where the story is taking place, what
happens in the beginning, the middle, and
the end. Although we may not specifically
assign reading each night, please be sure
to read everyday. Read a book of your
choice, or read on Raz-Plus.
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Mrs. Cruz Betesh and Mrs. Houston
In Math, your child is learning about area. In addition to
learning about the area of simple rectangular shapes, he
or she will also learn how to find the area of irregular
shapes. Your child will use both nonstandard and
standard units to calculate the area with and without grid
paper.

In Science, weather and climate instruments are all the
rage. They have acquired knowledge of weather
patterns, weather graphs, and weather charts. They will
also learn about forecasting the weather based on patterns.

Mr. Alkhazov

The 3rd Grade continues working hard in all areas of
school! In Reading, the students have started learning
about personal narratives,
and connecting the past to
the present. The boys are
learning how to relate the
main ideas of our books to
their own lives. In Social
Studies, we have started
learning about George
Washington, and important
facts from his life. During
our mornings, the Third

Graders discuss the value of gratitude, and what they are
grateful for. The class cannot wait for their delicious
Thanksgiving dinners!
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